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BCSGA: Student Services Program Appeal (FY25)

From The Office of Student Life at Bakersfield College <no-reply@wufoo.com>
Date Tue 12/17/2024 3:55 PM
To studentlife@bakersfieldcollege.edu <studentlife@bakersfieldcollege.edu>
Cc BC SGA Director of Finance <bcsgafinance@bakersfieldcollege.edu>

Student Name * Vanessa  De La Cruz

BC ID Number * @00386950

BC Email * vanessa.delacruz@bakersfieldcollege.edu

Who referred you to this appeals form? * Self

I have: * None of the above.

I currently: * None of the above.

Check Semesters you'd like to appeal. * Fall 2023
Spring 2024
Fall 2024
Spring 2025

Please explain in detail why you are

requesting a refund. A minimum 75 word

statement is needed. *

Hello. I am a staff member who also takes a few classes each
semester. As I am graduating this semester (202530), I do not
require the BC SGA sticker. I have not purchased the sticker and
kindly request that the charges for the following terms—202370,
202430, 202470, and 202530—be removed from my account.

Thank you for your assistance. Please let me know if any additional
information is needed to process this request. Have a good day.
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